July 16, 2001

Federal Communications Commission

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Attn: Applications Examiner

RE: Hughes Network Systems

Dear Applications Examiner:

After review of the electronic submittal for this application, we noticed a discrepancy between
the FCC ID label and the Form 731 and test report. Hughes Network Systems would like to use
the FCC ID that appears on the label. Please change the FCC ID on the Form 731 to
K3Y3002514-40.

If you need any additional information for this amendment, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding

Sincerely,

Ray Hammonds
Chief Engineer



